Tuesday, January 9

- There will be a mandatory DECA Meeting/Practice today for ALL members attending Area 2 Conference.
- No Name-Calling Week is January 15-19. It's a week organized by K-12 educators and students to end name-calling and bullying in schools.
- GSA will be meeting in Mr. Stair's room after school today! Everybody is welcome.
- Aaaayyyyyyy!!!!! Senior class shirts are on sale NOW at the Treasurer's Office. Cost is \$15 for a shirt and a lifetime of memories. Get yours today!
- Sophomores and Juniors who are interested in to applying to Sno-Isle Tech Skills Center for next year, Mark your calendars for February 6th! The 2018 Fall Application opens and their open house is from 5:30-7:30pm. Visit the Career Center for more details.
- There will be a baseball meeting right after school today in Mr. Overstreet's classroom, A203. Anyone planning on turning out should be there.

Today in Sports:

- Boys' Basketball at Marysville-Getchell at 7:15
- Boys' Swim at Forest Park Pool at 2:30
- Girls' Bowling at Majestic Lanes at 3:15